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Dear Parents 
Tomorrow Year 4 will be saying a fond farewell to Mr 
Thomas.  Mr Thomas joined us in March 2016 as a 
teaching assistant.  We wish Mr Thomas every 
success in his new caring role.  Goodbye and good 
luck Mr Thomas! 
Please be reminded that the zig zag lines on the 
approach to the pedestrian crossing where our 
School Crossing Patrol lady works are there to 
protect the children when crossing the road. It is an 
offence to park on them as it blocks visibility for 
approaching vehicles. Please keep them clear.  
Well done to Year 6 who had 100% attendance for 
the week before half term and to Year 4 who were 
the attendance winners last week.  The classes are 
certainly enjoying the cake!  
Have a great weekend 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Achievers of the Week 
For  the Week Ending 2/11/18: 
Rec Zara Richards 

 

Year 1 Finley Adshead 
Year 2 Jacob Hawke 
Year 3 Rhys Truscott 
Year 4 Ellie-May Hockaday 
Year 5 Elisha Hockaday 
Year 6 Yara Moreira 
Class of the Week - Reception 

Attendance - Year 4/Year 6 
Buddy - Nicole Crowley and 
George Stratford Torres 

Well Done! 

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  
156 texts (77%) were sent to 
parents last Friday for children 
that had remained ‘green’ all 
week.  Well done. 

Tempest Photography 
Please note the Tempest Photographer will be in 
school tomorrow from 1.30 pm, for any retakes. 

Children in Need Appeal 2018 
Don't forget that on Friday 16th November we will be 
fundraising for Children in Need.  Children can come 
to school dressed in spots for a voluntary 
contribution of £1 which would 
also include one of our 
catering team's lovely Pudsey 
biscuits.  All of the monies 
rasied will go directly to BBC 
Children in Need.  Thank you. 

The Friends of 
Bugle School 
FOBS are holding 
their Annual General 

Meeting on Thursday 15th November at 3.30 pm in 
the Y5 classroom. 
If you would like to know a bit more about the FOBS 
and how you can get involved then please pop 
along.  The meeting is open to any parents or carers 
with children at the school.  Even if you just have a 
small amount of time, or don’t want to make an 
ongoing commitment, then we would still welcome 
your support and input.  
The money that we raise helps us to improve 
equipment, resources and experiences at school, 
which we hope will enhance our children’s 
education.   
This year we have helped towards funding 
for various trips (cinema, classroom visits, minibus 
MOT, TAX and service, equipment for the TIS room.  
We have purchased new books for the library and 
have provided funding for classes to purchase fun 
Christmas and Easter activities.  We could not have 
done this without the help and support of the Bugle 
parents and carers.   
Thank you for your support throughout the year.   
We look forward to seeing you on 15th.  
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ParentPay  
Making a payment to the 
school is straightforward 
and ParentPay holds an 
electronic record of your 
payments to view at a 
later date; no card 
details are stored in any 
part of the system and 
the school does not have 
access to this 
information.  Once you’ve activated your account 
you can make online payments straight away. 
Parents who are unable to make payments online, 
or wish to continue paying in cash, can request a 
PayPoint Card.  This will enable you to pay at any 
store which displays the PayPoint sign.  Please be 
aware that payments made via PayPoint can take 
up to three days to be credited to pupil accounts.  
Please inform the school if you require a PayPoint 
Card. We aim to become a completely cash free 
office.  We now have an office iPad so we can help 
you to set up your account.  If you need any help 
with using ParentPay or have any queries relating to 
payments, the office staff are more than happy to 
help you. 

 

Diary Dates:  
9/11/18 Tempest (retakes - from 1.30 pm) 
13/11/18 Bikeability (mop up) 
14/11/18 FOBs AGM 
16/11/18 Children in Need Day 
 Year 5 My Tree, My Community Day 
19/11/18 Rec Trip (Chair Hunt) 
20/11/18 NHS Nasal Vaccination  
 Football/High 5 v Roche away  
21/11/18 Rec Trip (Chair Hunt) 
26/11/18 Year 4 & Year 5 visit to RCM, Truro 
27/11/18 NHS Vision Screening Rec Class 

Football/High 5 v St Dennis home 
2/12/18 Carol Service at Bugle Chapel 
5/12/18 Cross Country at Par 
10/12/18 KS1 Christmas Performance at 2.00 

pm 
11/12/18 KS1 Christmas Performance at 9.30 

am 
 KS2 Christmas Performance at 2.00 

pm 
12/12/18 KS2 Christmas Performance at 9.30 

am 
 Christmas Dinner 
13/12/18 Whole School Trip to St Austell 

Cinema 
19/12/18 End of Autumn Term  
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
20/12/18 Staff Training Day 
7/1/19 Spring Term Begins 
9/1/19 Cross Country at Par 
15/1/19 Football/High 5 v Nanpean home 
29/1/19 Football/High 5 v Luxulyan away 
12/2/19 Football/High 5 v Foxhole home 
6/2/19 Cross Country at Par 
18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 

3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
25/7/19 Staff Training Day 

 


